
DU PAGE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT 13
BOARD OF EDUCATION

Bloomingdale, Illinois
Regular Meeting      March 27, 2023

FOR ACTION

Subject: Approval of Intergovernmental Agreement with the Illinois
State Police

Public school districts in Illinois have an obligation to report acts that present
clear and present danger to schools and their occupants to the Illinois State
Police (ISP). Recently, the ISP created an online portal and an
intergovernmental agreement for schools to use to report this required
information. However, the initial drafts of this agreement put school districts in a
bad legal position and attorneys went to work to negotiate different language that
protected schools. The attached agreement is the result and it has been
approved by Jennifer Smith of Franczek for District 13 to approve this evening.

It is my recommendation to the Board to approve the intergovernmental
agreement with the Illinois State Police, as presented.

Recommendation: The Board approve the intergovernmental agreement with
the Illinois State Police, as presented.


